
 

 
 
 
PRESS INFORMATION 
 

 

IWMA: 17th International Water Mist Conference – Call 

for Papers out now 

Hamburg, 19th January 2017. The 17th International Water Mist Conference 

will take place in Rome, Italy, on 25th and 26th October 2017. Venue will be 

the Barceló Aran Mantegna Hotel.   

Today the call for papers was released.  It can either be downloaded from 

the IWMA homepage or obtained from the IWMA’s office in Hamburg.  

Potential speakers will have time until 15th May 2017 to hand in their 

abstracts. IWMA’s Scientific Council will then check the submissions. By 

15th June 2017 the speakers will be notified if their topics have been 

accepted.  

To standardize the abstracts and to make sure that all necessary details are 

included those wishing to submit a paper are asked to use the specially 

developed template. This can be downloaded from the webpage or be 

requested from the IWMA office. 
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